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This Week 

We had a great week learning about the letter “E”.  This week we read My ‘e’ Sound Box and 

sorted pictures from our mystery box that started with both the long and short “E” sound.  

During circle time we used our special blue mat and wood sticks to build the letter “E”, watched 

the Sesame Street Letter “E” Podcast, sang along with the Storybots and worked together to 

compete the letter “E” Starfall! 

 

This week we began talking about Halloween and all things spooky.  Throughout the week we read 

stories about ghosts, mummies, skeletons and pumpkins.  During Circle Time we learned two new 

songs “5 Little Ghosts” and “5 Little Pumpkins”.  We had fun dancing along to different 

Halloween songs and acting out different spooky characters.  Our favorites were “Monster 

Moves” and “Boo Boo Boogie”. 

 

This week during Art Class with Miss Bonnie, we turned the color wheels we painted into 

awesome lions!  During our Social Skills time we read Big Pumpkin.  In the story all the 

characters have to work together to get the big pumpkin off the vine.  At the end the witch 

celebrates by baking them all a pumpkin pie.  Throughout the week we worked on our teamwork 

by helping build with blocks, helping clean up the room after playtime, and helping our friends in 

and out of our Halloween costumes in our Halloween Center. 

 

During center time the kiddos had fun exploring in the Halloween center, digging through the 

spooky Halloween sensory table, flying ghost around the kitchen using magnets and tissues, 

building with Legos and reading Halloween books in our cozy library. 
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